

Narrabeen Lakes Public School Year 2-6 Athletics Carnival - 2021



Dear Parents,

This is a reminder notice that our Athletics Carnival will be held at the Academy of Sport, Narrabeen on Monday, 17th May, 2021. The carnival will go ahead regardless of the weather. The only exception would be the case of severe thunderstorm or hail.

Children in Year Two who are, or will turn, 8 years old this year, are eligible to enter this
carnival if they are going to participate.

The children will be transported to and from the park by bus accompanied by a Year 2 teacher. All children <u>must</u> travel by bus to the Athletics Carnival. The first two buses will depart school at <u>9:00 am</u> with our Year 2 and Years 5 and 6 students followed by our Years 3 and 4 at 9:15am. Children may accompany their parents home from the carnival but must get their child's name marked off by Mr Bird. Due to the complexities of running such a carnival, event times can not be published but a running order will be available on the day.

If your child is in Year 2 and competing in this carnival, they are still eligible to compete in the K-2 Carnival in Term 4.

We need lots of parent helpers on the day to act as place givers and to assist teachers running the field events.

Please return the permission form below, along with the helpers note if you able to help, to your classroom teacher by **Friday, May 7th** if you are able to help out on the day.

Thank you,	
Luke Skinner	
PARENT HELPER SLIP	
I am able to help;	
 Place giving / field events 	
Parent Name	_(Please print) Child's class
Child's Name	-
Athletics Carnival - 2021	
I give permission for my child	who is turning 8 this year in class to attend 17th May 2021. The cost for the carnival is \$20.
I give/do not give permission for my child to receive medical treatment.	
My child has the following medical conditions/allergies:	
Parent Name	Parent's signature

Payment options are;

- The online payment facility on the school website (a button titled '\$ Make a Payment' is located on the utility bar on the front page of our school's website)
- The Eftpos facility available at the school office
- Cash will only be accepted from a parent /carer at the school office.